
Wednesday 30th September 2020 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL PLAYING MEMBERS 
 

Update re: Reciprocals 
 

We are pleased to announce that, in addition to our present list of 

reciprocal Clubs ie PD, D&S, EB, WH, FW, HH & HW we have 

added two more Clubs, Langley & West Kent, which take effect 

immediately and so, as from September 2020, we now have 9 Clubs 

with the reciprocal arrangement. 

 

This will enable all golfing members to take advantage of THREE 

free (or heavily reduced) rounds of golf each year. 

 

These free rounds are only available from Mondays - Fridays and it 

is up to the individual to book with the relevant Club, prior to 

liaising with the office at SP, who will then arrange for a voucher to 

be done and then emailed to the club prior to your visit.  Please 

allow at least 24 hrs’ notice to inform the office for the voucher.  A 

register is kept at each participating Club so that no Member 

exceeds the agreed number of rounds each year at these Clubs. 

 

The maximum no. of visiting ‘free’ players allowed at each course 

on any one day is twelve, and this will be dependent on tee 

availability at each course. 

 

I am sure that all Members will agree that this is an important 

additional facility to play, free of charge/at a reduced rate, at these 

Clubs and we must ensure that all who take advantage of these 

arrangement strictly conform to the terms of the Reciprocal 

Scheme and conduct themselves in an acceptable manner at the 

Club being visited. 

 

Thank you 
 


